
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: City Manager/City Council 

  

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

  

DATE: May 26, 2020 

  

SUBJECT: Extend Terms of Appointment for Planning Commissioner Lanae Turley-Trejo 

and Old Town Local Review Board Members Annette Brown and Peg Moore  

  

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council extend the terms of appointment for 

Planning Commissioner Lanae Turley-Trejo and Old Town Local Review Board Members 

Annette Brown and Peg Moore to October 10, 2020. 

 

BACKGROUND:  On June 15, 2020, the terms of appointment for Planning 

Commissioner Lanae Turley-Trejo and Old Town Local Review Board Members Annette Brown 

and Peg Moore, will expire. Given the current situation with the COVID-19 pandemic and the 

closure of the Council Chambers for in-person public attendance, staff anticipates challenges in 

the recruitment and selection of board and commission members at the present time. If extended, 

these three terms could be matched with the three terms expiring on October 10, 2020 (CS – 

Dale Borgeson, PTSC – Skip Carter and Ivan Moses) and a collective recruitment could be 

completed. The City Council will be able to conduct a much more robust recruitment in the Fall, 

jointly with all six terms, and be able to conduct a more effective review of candidates at a public 

meeting, subject to the conditions existing at the time related to the COVID-19 pandemic. It is 

therefore recommended that the terms of appointment for Planning Commissioner Lanae Turley-

Trejo and Old Town Local Review Board Members Annette Brown and Peg Moore be extended 

to October 10, 2020. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: None 

 

ATTACHMENTS: None 

  


